
 

 

April 26, 2019 

I wish to extend my sincere congratulations on 27
th

 anniversary of the Falun Dafa, taking place 

on May 13, 2019. 

The Falun Dafa has been recognized by leaders from all levels of government across this country 

for its promotion of harmony, tolerance and compassion.  The benefits of Falun Dafa are 

recognized for a person’s spiritual and physical health. 

Canada is country that recognizes and celebrates the diversity of it citizens and their ability to 

practice a religion in a safe and respectful manner.   

I extend my warmest greetings on the 27
th

 Anniversary to members of Falun Dafa across Canada 

and in Barrie-Innisfil.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John Brassard MP 

Barrie-Innisfil 
 

Hill Office 

543 Confederation Building 

House of Commons  

Ottawa, ON 

K1A 0A6 

Toll free: (866) 736-7631 

Email: john.brassard@parl.gc.ca 

Website: johnbrassard.com 
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